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Dear Resident, 
 
 
This is to inform you that on March 9, 2009, the Borough of Lodi enacted an ordinance 
pertaining to Residential Security Alarms installed in your home.  This ordinance has 
some stipulations with regard to obtaining permits for your alarm system and the renewal 
of these permits on a yearly basis.  The failure for someone who does not register their 
alarm or renew their permit with the Lodi Police Department will be subject to a fine of up 
to $50.00 as stated in the Ordinance.  

 
The permit, which is issued by the Lodi Police Department, is available at the Lodi Police 
Department Central Services Division, and on both the Lodi Police 
Department www.lodipd.org and Borough of Lodi www.lodi-nj.org websites. Currently 
there is no charge for an operator’s permit or the renewal of an operator’s permit.  
 
Also in accordance with this ordinance, the owner will be subject to fines for false alarms 
coming from their residence. A 1st offense of any violation of this ordinance will be a 
warning, any subsequent violation will incur a fine for any false alarms thereafter.    
  
The Lodi Police Department would like to thank everyone for their anticipated cooperation 
in the enactment of this ordinance. If anyone has questions about the ordinance please 
feel free to contact us.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Lieutenant Robert Salerno 
Lodi Police Department 
Central Services Division  
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